
SVMIC Launches New
Compliance Center

By Leslie L. Snider, MS, FACMPE, CHC, RT(R)

Medical practices face a myriad of challenges every day and need effective, efficient
practice staff training. It is imperative that physicians, practice executives and staff
understand their responsibility in remaining compliant in the ever-changing healthcare
industry. With that in mind, SVMIC has developed a new, convenient approach to allow
practices to provide online compliance education while meeting annual training
requirements.

SVMIC is proud to launch our Compliance Center which features seven new courses
related to medical practice compliance including HIPAA, OSHA, Compliance, and Ethics
(Fraud Waste and Abuse), and three Cybersecurity modules. The online course options
allow employees to take the course individually or watch as a group, in the comfort and
convenience of their own office.

Please join us for the informational webinar January 24th at 9 AM CST or January 31st at 2
PM CST to learn more about this new tool for practice executives. You can register for the
free webinar here. To view the Compliance Center, log into your Vantage® portal.
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https://education.svmic.com/content/8226-tour-svmic%E2%80%99s-new-compliance-center#group-tabs-node-course-default1
/admin/nl-articles/vantage.svmic.com


As always, SVMIC is available to answer any questions you may have and assist you in
your medical practice needs; we can be reached by phone at 800.342.2238 or by email at
ContactSVMIC@svmic.com.

 

The contents of The Sentinel are intended for educational/informational purposes only and
do not constitute legal advice. Policyholders are urged to consult with their personal
attorney for legal advice, as specific legal requirements may vary from state to state and/or
change over time.
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